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BNZ announces change to Executive Team 
 

BNZ announced today that its Chief Customer Officer, Partners, Ms Shelley Ruha, will be leaving 
BNZ, effective 28 February 2019.  

 

BNZ’s Chief Executive Officer, Ms Angela Mentis, acknowledged the significant contribution Ms 
Ruha has made to BNZ during her 29 years of service, most recently as Chief Customer Officer, 
Partners and as a member of the Executive Team. 

 
Ends 
 

For further information, please contact:  

 

Amber Oram, General Manager, Governance and Company Secretary, BNZ 

T. 09 924 9209, M. 021 757504, E. amber_oram@bnz.co.nz 
 
 


